
 

Circular No.13/2023-24        29th  March 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly be informed that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 30th March 2023 on 

account of Rama Navami.  

All Saturdays will remain as a holiday for the students till April month. Admin will be 

working on all Saturday’s.  

 

Principal 

 


